Nancy Ford 402 N. Sharp Street PO Box 284 Saratoga, WY 82331

March 30, 2023

Chuck Davis, Mayor Town of Saratoga 110 E. Spring Avenue PO Box 486 Saratoga, WY 82331

Dear Mayor Davis:

I am writing to express my interest in serving on the Planning Commission should a position become available. I believe my previous experience will be an asset to the Town of Saratoga.

For six years, I served on the Arvada City Council in Colorado where I reviewed many development applications and participated in community planning sessions with the planning commission and residents. I am very familiar with the development review process and have read Saratoga's 2016 Comprehensive Master Plan. As a professional marketing researcher for close to 30 years, I have conducted resident opinion studies for several cities.

I desire to serve my community in a way that will preserve what residents and visitors love about Saratoga, as well as ensure that all growth supports a favorable future for the community.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours, truly,

Nancy Tord